
LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE 
 

Minutes of the meeting held on 26 July 2016 at 10.30 am in Council Chamber, Council 
Offices, Cecil Street, Margate, Kent. 

 
 

Present: 
 

Councillors Crow-Brown, Curran and Tomlinson 
 

In Attendance: Councillors L. Fairbrass and Matterface 
 

 
498. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN  

 
Councillor Crow-Brown proposed, Councillor Curran seconded and it was agreed that 
Councillor Tomlinson be the Chairman. 
 

499. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  
 
There were no apologies for absence. 
 

500. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 

501. APPLICATION FOR PREMISES LICENCE - ROKKA, 64 HARBOUR PARADE, 
RAMSGATE  
 
This item was withdrawn. 
 

502. APPLICATION FOR TEMPORARY ACTIVITIES - TEMPORARY EVENT NOTICE  
 
Also present: 
 
Officers: Mr Philip Bensted – Regulatory Services Manager 

Ms Dawn Cole – Senior Legal Officer 
PC Dennett – Kent Police 
Mrs Penny Button – Head of Safer Neighbourhoods 

 
Applicant: Ms Kaz Peet 
 
The Regulatory Services Manager outlined the report to the Licensing Sub-Committee in 
respect of the application for a Temporary Events Notice at Ramsgate Main Sands. 
 
PC Dennett addressed the Licensing Sub-Committee. 
 
The applicant addressed the Sub-Committee. 
 
The Sub-Committee asked questions of the applicant. 
 
PC Dennett asked a question of the applicant. 
 
The Licensing Sub-Committee AGREED the following: 
 
“To grant the application, having taken into consideration the promotion of the four 
licensing objectives.” 
 

503. APPLICATION FOR TEMPORARY ACTIVITIES - TEMPORARY EVENT NOTICE  
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This item was withdrawn. 
 

504. APPLICATION FOR TEMPORARY ACTIVITIES: TEMPORARY EVENT NOTICE  
 
Also present: 
 
Officers: Mr Philip Bensted – Regulatory Services Manager 

Ms Dawn Cole – Senior Legal Officer 
PC Dennett – Kent Police 
Mrs Penny Button – Head of Safer Neighbourhoods 

 
Applicant: Mr Dodds 
 
The Regulatory Services Manager outlined the report to the Licensing Sub-Committee in 
respect of the application for a Temporary Events Notice at Waterfront, 88 Harbour 
Parade, Ramsgate. 
 
PC Dennett addressed the Licensing Sub-Committee. 
 
The applicant addressed the Licensing Sub-Committee. 
 
The applicant asked a question of PC Dennett. 
 
The Sub-Committee asked a question of PC Dennett. 
 
The Licensing Sub-Committee AGREED the following: 
 
“Having considered the licensing objectives, the application is refused on the basis of 
concerns about public disorder and public safety.” 
 

505. APPLICATION FOR TEMPORARY ACTIVITIES: TEMPORARY EVENT NOTICE  
 
This item was withdrawn. 
 
 
 
Meeting concluded : 12.45pm 
 
 


